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Short-Noticed CALL FOR APPLICATION 
DAAD	Workshop	Framework	

This call for application is for the Workshop which will take place at the German-

Jordanian University in Amman. Workshop timeframe: 10th till 16th of December 2019.  

It is part of the international research project »Discovering Cities«. It is a joined project 

of the German-Jordanian University in Amman, the Notre Dame University-Louaize in 

Beirut, the Bauhaus-University Weimar/Germany and the Cairo University and funded 

by the German Academic Exchange Service (DAAD) under the category of Higher 

Education Dialogue with the Islamic World. The Project aims at the joined effort of the 

partners to use urban planning and architecture to explore the communalities and 

differences in urban life in Germany, Jordan, Egypt and Lebanon. 

Further information: 

https://www.uni-weimar.de/de/architektur-und-urbanistik/international/internationale-

projekte-der-fakultaet/discovering-cities/   

Participating universities 

The collaborative workshop in Amman will be with students and instructors from the 

Bauhaus University Weimar (BUW) – German Jordanian University (GJU) - Notre Dame 

University-Louaize (NDU) – Cairo University (CU). 
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Requirements	for	application:	

Motivation Letter (500 words max): A letter of interest, stating the reasons and 

motivation for the participation in this workshop.  

Funding	support	by	DAAD:	

All	costs	will	be	covered	by	DAAD	(around	700€	for	the	mobility	costs	and	daily	allowance)	

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++	

Because of some organizational issues this call is very short-noticed and there 
are only 3 places available. 

Interested students apply until Saturday 16th November 2019 end of day to below 

emails: 

Franziska Werner: franziska.werner@uni-weimar.de  

Maximilian Hellriegel: maximilian.hellriegel@uni-weimar.de  


